
Dunwoody Village 
 

 MEMORANDUM 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
June 23, 2023 
 
To:  Residents, Families & Staff 
From: Leadership Team  
 
 
 
Covid-19 
There are no Residential or Care Center residents nor any employees who have tested positive at 
this time. 
 
July 4th Parade 
The Recreation Department will escort all Care Center residents who would like to attend the 
Newtown Square Independence Day Parade on Tuesday, July 4th.  The parade starts at St. 
Albans Circle at 10:00 a.m. and usually passes Dunwoody at approximately 10:15 a.m.  
Residents will be able to view the parade from the area along West Chester Pike near the 
schoolhouse.  Family members are welcome to watch the parade with their loved one.  
 
Aquatic Classes & Pool/Spa 
There will be no aquatic classes on Monday, July 3rd or Wednesday, July 5th.  The pool will be 
closed on Tuesday, July 4th, in celebration of Independence Day.  The hot tub/spa is closed 
awaiting repair.  
 
Wellness Wednesday 
The next lecture sponsored by Health and Wellness will be held on Wednesday, June 28th, 
2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m. in the auditorium and Channel 1970. Please join us for an overview to 
discuss the warning signs of Alzheimer’s and dementia and how they differ from early aging, as 
well as tips on healthy eating to prevent or treat chronic conditions. The lecture will be given by 
Hollie McDonald, Volunteer Community Educator, Alzheimer’s Association. 
 
Gift Shop 
Our Gift Shop, temporarily located in C-223, is open 11:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday.  Follow the signs with the red arrows that start at the mailboxes.  
 
 


